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On October 14, 2011 SCDHEC placed the draft General Construction
Permit on their website for public notice. There is a 45 day public notice
period available to submit comments, concerns and suggested changes.

Greenville County’s LDD has had the opportunity to review an advanced
copy of the draft regulations and will be submitting comments and
suggestions for changes. | recommend that each of you take this
opportunity to review the new regulations, determine how this will effect
your operation and voice your concerns and suggest changes.

It is the intent of SCDHEC to issue the new regulations in early 2012 and
as you know once it has been adopted the Land Development Division will
be responsible for implementing the final regulations in our permitting
process.

- All comments are due by November 28, 2011 and you can reach the
proposed draft by the SCDHEC link on our website.
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